
 

 

 

Seeing beyond the legs! 

An introductory spider identification workshop 
 

Date Saturday 2nd September 

Time 10.30 am – 4 pm 

Venue The Ecology Centre 
 

Spiders are not popular with everyone, 

but they are essential in ecosystems 

and can provide important information about habitat quality. 

However, they are not widely recorded – we want to get more people looking at Fife’s spiders!  

Join us as Katty Baird and Alastair Lavery from 

British Arachnological Society give an introduction 

to these fascinating creatures and observing them 

in the field.  Hear about the Scottish Spider 

Search and see spiders from a new perspective! 

No experience necessary.  We will spend time 

indoors and outdoors. 

 

Places are FREE but limited, so booking is essential. 

For more information and to book a place, please contact Fife Nature:  

nature.info@fife.gov.uk or call 03451 55 55 55 ext 402 270 

© Katty Baird 

© Katty Baird 

mailto:nature.info@fife.gov.uk

